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Dear Friend, 
 
An important mission of the McGill Department of Otolaryngology – Head and Neck Surgery
and its oncology program is to provide state-of-the art care for patients with cancers and other
disorders of the head and neck. These cancers are unpredictable and may affect the thyroid,
throat, voice box, mouth and tongue, and the nasal chambers. Our research programs have led
to many new treatments and surgical procedures to combat these potentially fatal diseases.
These research programs have offered our patients hope for the future with an attempt to bring
us closer to the important cure. 
 
We once again appeal to your generosity and support. We are pleased to announce that the
special honoree for this year’s campaign is: 
 

Mr. Michael Douglas 
 
Mr. Douglas recently waged his own battle with throat cancer. Through personal
determination and with the help of modern treatments including chemotherapy and
radiotherapy, we hold great optimism for his successful recovery. We are extremely grateful
that he has offered his support to our research mission here at McGill University. By
supporting the research fund that honors Michael Douglas, you will facilitate our endeavors to
provide our community of patients with the most modern care available. 
 
Please give generously to our 2010-2011 campaign through corporate sponsorship, by placing
an ad in the program book, or by making a donation. We look forward to greeting you at our
annual fundraising event scheduled for May 3, 2011 at Le Windsor. Those with VIP tickets
are invited to a more intimate setting with Michael Douglas at the pre-event cocktail. 
 
We are very appreciative of the support you have given in previous years, and hope that we
can count on you once again. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
To view our interactive Ad Book from last year’s campaign, please visit the following site: 
 

http://www.mcgill.ca/ent/headandneckfund/2010fundraiser/ 
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